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Issued on 4 February 2025 at 19:00hrs 
 
 
Dear Competitor, 

Increased Entries 

In an effort to ensure that as many competitors as possible can take part in the 
event, Motorsport UK have kindly offered to allow us to slightly exceed our maximum 
entry of 160 if necessary. On that basis, we will be offering ALL our current reserves an 
entry in the event, which will bring us up to about 170 entries.  

We expect some further withdrawals which will probably mean we won’t run the full 
170. This won’t alter the timing of the event at all, and should have no impact on the 
event for those already entered.  

Matthew Atkinson – Clerk of the Course 


